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NOTICE EXTENDING DEADLINE TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Responses now due Friday, May 28, 2021, by 5 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Notice of Inquiry into Reducing the Administrative Burden in Support of the 

Commission’s Ongoing Inquiry into the Adequacy of the Current Regulatory Framework, 

Docket U-210151 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On April 27, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice). The Notice invited interested 

persons to respond to a composite workbook of utility filings and recommended actions by 5 

p.m., Tuesday, May 25, 2021.  

 

On May 25, 2021, Commission staff (Staff) notified the Commission that due to multiple 

deadlines it would be unable to meet the deadline to file written comments in this docket, and 

that it would file its comments by 5 p.m. on May 28, 2021. The Commission finds good cause to 

allow the late filing of comments by Staff, and therefore extends the deadline for all parties to 

file comments to Friday, May 28, 2021. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the Commission extends the deadline to file 

written comments in Docket U-210151 to 5 p.m., Friday, May 28, 2021.  

 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary  


